AGENDA ITEM 8
	    HOSC/21/10


Committee
Health Overview and Scrutiny 
Date

2 June 2010
Dementia Task and Finish Group
Report by: Graham Redgwell, Governance Officer

Contact: Tel. 01245 430360
Email. Grahamr@essex.gov.uk
The final membership of this Task and Finish Group will be as follows:-

Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee members




Councillor John Baugh (Chairman)




Councillor Mrs M Hutchon




Councillor M Maddocks (Rochford DC)

Community Wellbeing and Older Persons Policy and Scrutiny Committee members

Councillor Roy Pearson




Councillor Janet Whitehouse




Councillor Sandra Hillier

Mental Health Trusts

North Essex
- To be advised




South Essex - To be advised

A draft scoping document based on discussions held between the Groups’ Chairman and the Governance Officer, is attached for review and approval. It is proposed that an inaugural meetings plus one or two witness sessions be held before the summer recess. The scoping document allows for a broad brush approach to be taken at the outset, although some ‘fine tuning’ may be required as the scrutiny develops. The size of the Group also should allow for some ‘split’ working to take place if required.
As part of the preparatory work, the Governance Officer is liaising with colleagues across the region to see what other work on dementia has been or is being undertaken within the region and is also looking at what good practice exists nationally. Therefore, a substantial library of work should be in place to support the Group.

The Group will report back on progress to both this Committee and the Community Wellbeing and Older People Policy and Scrutiny Committee from time to time.

